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February 2, 2018

BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

IN THE MATTER OF AVISTA ) CASE NO. AVU-E-17-08
CORPORATION'S 2017 ELECTRIC )
INTEGRATED RESOURCE PLAN ) ERRATA TO

) ORDER NO. 33971

On February 1, 2018, the Commission issued Order No. 33971. The following
change should be made to that Order:

Page 5, first paragraph under "The Comments":

READS:

"Commission Staff, ICL, and several Avista customers commented on the
Avista's 2017 Electric IRP, and the Company replied. Staff and ICL both
recommended that the Commission acknowledge the 2017 IRP."

SHOULD READ:

"Commission Staff, ICL, and several Avista customers commented on

Avista's 2017 Electric IRP, and the Company replied. Staff recommended
that the Commission acknowledge the 2017 IRP. ICL did not take a position
on acknowledgement of the IRP."

DATED at Boise, Idaho this day of February 2018.

Diane M. Hanian
Commission Secretary
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